
 
 
 
 
  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
We are looking to elect two parent governors to our friendly and 
inclusive governing body to help shape the future of Wootton Bassett 
Infants’ School.  Our volunteer parent governors play a pivotal role 
supporting the headteacher and senior leadership team in the 
strategic development and success of the school. It is an interesting 
and varied role offering opportunities to meet new people, gain new 
skills and make a real difference to all our children as they embark on 
their educational journey. 

 

Perhaps you are an ex-pupil that wants to 
give something back to the school, or 
maybe you are interested in learning more 
about what happens behind the scenes at 
your child’s school and contributing to its 
success.  Whatever your motivation, being 
a governor is an enjoyable and rewarding 
experience and parent governors bring a 
different and valuable perspective to the 
strategic management of the school.  
 
Full training is provided to help you settle 
into your new role and we meet six times 
a year, usually in the evening and visits to 
school are encouraged. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

We welcome applications from  all 
backgrounds and you don’t need to be an 
expert in education, in fact we’d love to 
hear from you if you have other skills 
and experience such as HR, marketing, 
strategy and health  & safety. 
 
If we receive more nominations than 
parent governor vacancies, then it will 
be necessary to hold an election by ballot 
so that all our parents can choose who 
will be the parent governor on the 
governing board. 

 

Please contact 

clerk@woottonbassett-inf.wilts.sch.uk 

or call 01793 852254 for more information. or to 

request a nomination form 

PARENT 

Your school 

needs you! 
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